
From: Peter Wotowiec  
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <Clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc:  
Subject: Public comments on DE 22-060 
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I support a robust net energy metering policy for the State of New Hampshire.  Energy consumers have a 
right to generate their renewable energy and deserve a fair and full market compensation reflected in 
their energy bill.  
 
By providing a "home-grown" decentralized component of electricity generation in the state, net energy 
metering reduced the strain on centralized power plants and the grid, providing enhanced resilience to 
our shared power system.   
 
Solar, wind, and hydro sources of power are true New Hampshire-sourced energy; all other sources 
require that we send our NH dollars out of state! 
 
As a residential solar power producer, I ask and demand a fair price for the power produced for our 
community electric grid.  
 
Thank you, 
Peter Wotowiec 
 


